I have lived in Hadley wood for 5 yrs now and the reason we moved to Hadley wood was because of the green
belt and all the green spaces and the health benefits it provided.

There is plenty of existing derelict buildings, and other brownfield sites will become available over the coming
years.

Hadley Wood is not a sustainable location for such a development. The local primary school is already full,
there are few services and the traffic already is too much.

Please remove this proposed site from the next edition of the local plans and save this valuable land....there is
more value than just financial value.



